

World Sugar Research Organisation

Hall, Lly Road, Cambridge CB24 6WZ

www.wsro.org

Mirko Montuori Communication and Information Consultant Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) HQ-C262 - Viale delle Terme di Caracalla 00153 Rome Italy

Thursday, 21 January 2016

Dear Mr Montuori

As per your request of 4th January 2016 please take this as notification from WSRO that Dr Richard Cottrell resigned as Director General and has been replaced by Dr Roberta Re. Also the office has moved

From

70 Collingwood house Dolphin Square London SW1V 3LX

To

Milton Hall Ely Road, Milton Cambridge, CB24 6WZ

Please could you update your records and grant Dr Re her login access to the new Codex OCS.

Many thanks for your help, please let me know if there is anything else you need.

All best wishes

Suzy Richards Administrator Business Organisation WSRO +44 (0)1223 928062 admin@wsro.org IUSRO

The second of th